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BML/JHS          
 
08 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Team Building at Sir Harold Hillier Gardens  
 
We would like to confirm the following dates for the Year 7 Hillier Team Building day at Sir Harold 
Hillier Gardens; 
 
Thursday 28 September 2023 X Band – 7EHK, 7ESY/GWT, 7JSL, 7MAZ, 7MRA 
Friday 29 September 2023 Y Band – 7ERL, 7JAD, 7LAD/AGN, 7TAS, 7TDN 
 
This is a fantastic experience for the whole year group to make new friends and build their confidence. 
Coaches will depart from school at 9.00am and will return to school before the end of the school day.  
Students are permitted to wear non-uniform, but please wear appropriate clothing as students will be 
outside all day.  This may require students to bring raincoats and waterproof shoes, or sun cream and 
a hat, depending on the weather.  Students will require a packed lunch and a drink, as facilities for 
buying food will not be available.  If your child is entitled to a free school lunch, then a packed lunch 
will be provided.  Students will not require any spending money for this trip. 
 
We are asking parents/carers to make a voluntary contribution of £14.00; this covers transportation 
and the activities at Sir Harold Hiller Gardens. We reserve the right to cancel the trip if we do not 
receive enough voluntary contributions. In order for your child to take part, please complete the below 
Year 7 Hillier Trip Google Form. 
 
Year 7 Team Building at Sir Harold Hillier Gardens Google Form 
 
This must be completed to give permission. To make a voluntary contribution, please visit Scopay 
before Friday 22 September.  If your child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium grant, the cost of this trip 
will be covered.   
 
If you would like confirmation about whether your child is entitled to a free lunch or whether they are 
in receipt of the Pupil Premium Grant, please contact info@mountbatten.school.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr B Marshall 
Head of Lower School  
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